UCC 0094 09S Page 1 of 2

Morales, Jeanette F

From:

Brantley, Marybeth

Sent:

Tuesday, February 17, 2009 1:33 PM

To:

Morales, Jeanette F

Cc:

DWells@uh.edu

Subject: FW: Policy to be Reviewed

Dear Jeanette:

Comments from Dr. David Mazella and the Faculty Senate's Educational Policies & Student Affairs Committee.

Please let us know if you have questions.

The next Exec. Cm. meeting is March 4.

FYI - mbb

From: David Mazella [mailto:dmazella@uh.edu] Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2009 11:45 AM

To: Brantley, Marybeth

Cc: DWells@uh.edu; Tucker, Amy L **Subject:** RE: Policy to be Reviewed

Hi Marybeth,

No one on my committee had a problem with the earlier UCC proposals, but I would like to discuss this graduate certification policy with the Exec Committee before we pass it along, since we will have Cathy Patterson there to explain its rationale. So please pass along the earlier UCC items (86-89) as approved, with this item as approval pending until the opportunity for discussion.

Thanks,

DM

From: Brantley, Marybeth [mailto:MBBrantley@Central.UH.EDU]

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 4:17 PM

To: David Mazella

Cc: DWells@uh.edu; atucke2@Central.UH.EDU

Subject: FW: Policy to be Reviewed

Dear Dr. Mazella:

Please ask your committee to review the attached UCC Policy and send comments by February 24, 2009 to Dr. Wells, who as President of the Faculty Senate, will transmit to the University Coordinating Commission.

Would you also please copy Amy and/or me so your work can be included in the official FS records?

Thank you,

mbb

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 1:46 PM

UCC 0094 09S Page 2 of 2

To: Charlson, Elaine; 'dwells@uh.edu'; 'Catherine Patterson' **Cc:** 'oselley@uh.edu'; Brantley, Marybeth; Watson, Margaret **Subject:**

Dear Drs. Charlson, Wells, and Patterson:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout the University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will try to ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for whom they may be relevant, as quickly as possible. The Graduate and Professional Studies Council has submitted a proposal titled **Policy of Graduate Certifications**, and the UCC has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Please review the attached document and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the group making the proposal no later than February 25, 2009. Copies of dissenting opinion should be forwarded, in writing, to the originator of the policy and the UCC (EMAIL OF CONTACTS and ucc@uh.edu) by the date noted above.

Sincerely,

Jeanette F. Morales

Assistant Director
Office of Academic Program Management
University of Houston
Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109
Houston, TX. 77204-2035
(713)743-0919
(713)743-0717 - fax
jmorales@uh.edu

http://www.uh.edu/ucc/

"Wisdom begins in wonder." - Socrates

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and attachments are intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. University policy restricts the dissemination of certain data and any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.